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3 October 2016 HAVERSPORTS
——

Haverhill Triathlon Festival — thanks for you support

Dear Ms Lawton,

I would like to formally pass on my thanks to you and your colleagues for Adams
Harrison’s continued support of the Haverhill Triathlon Festival in 2016.

This year we saw 142 athletes competing in the established triathlons and
duathlons, as well as introducing the aquathlon which saw children as young as 8
given the opportunity to take part.

The feedback we have had from both competitors and our British Triathlon
Federation official has been unanimously positive, so we trust that our entrants,
including your successful relay teams, had an enjoyable event.

We are committed to continuing to grow sport and deliver premium athletics events
in Haverhill and beyond, and hope we will have your continued support to deliver
this and grow our events in 2017.

Many thanks again for your sponsorship this time, which I hope you found fulfilling,
and I look forward to working with you going forward.

Yours Sincerely,

Jack Tappin,
HaverSports Director

www.haversports.com
jack@haversports.com



